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ESEASA

European Union Aviation Safety Agency

FAQ n.121047

FAQs:
EASA ‘Early Certificates’ for UK organisations: common issues, Brexit

Question:

My management personnel under the UK Part-145 / Part-147 / Part-CAMO
approval will remain the same after December 31, 2020. Can we consider
this Management Personnel as being also approved by EASA when the
Agency issues its approval?

Answer:

Yes. All the management personnel included in the exposition previously approved
by the UK CAA, which was submitted to EASA as part of the early application
process, are to be considered as approved by EASA for the same position within the
organisation once EASA issues the approval.

Last updated:
13/01/2021

Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/en/fag/121047
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